

New Hampshire School Boards Association

Barrett M. Christina, Executive Director Travis Thompson, President, Exeter Regional Cooperative Amy Facey, First Vice-President, Souhegan Cooperative Brenda Willis, Second Vice-President, Derry Cooperative Shannon Barnes, Past-President, Merrimack 25 Triangle Park Drive, Suite 101 Concord, NH 03301 Phone: (603) 228-2061

www.nhsba.org

To:

NHSBA Member School Boards

From:

Barrett M. Christina, Executive Director

Date:

August 13, 2020

Re:

2021 NHSBA Delegate Assembly

Dear NHSBA Members -

NHSBA is now accepting submissions for our annual 2021 NHSBA Delegate Assembly. The 2021 NHSBA Delegate Assembly will be held on Saturday January 23, 2021 at The Center at Triangle Park office building, 25 Triangle Park Drive, Concord, NH. The day will begin with two workshop sessions from 10:30am to 1pm. The Delegate Assembly will be held from 1pm to approximately 3pm.

Each NHSBA member-school board is allowed to submit one or more proposed Resolutions. Proposals may be a new Resolutions or may seek to amend any current NHSBA Resolution. Each member-school board may send one voting Delegate. However, any and all board members are invited to attend.

All submitted and proposed Resolutions will be brought forward to the Delegation. Each and every proposal will be discussed, debated and ultimately vote on by those Delegates in attendance. These Resolutions and Statements of Belief guide NHSBA's state-wide advocacy efforts.

NHSBA asks that the form included with this letter be used when submitting your proposals. In addition to this hard-copy form, an electronic version is available on our website for easier submission. Submitted Resolutions can be emailed to amanda@nhsba.org.

The deadline for submitting proposals is Friday November 6, 2020 by 4:00pm.

Please contact NHSBA Executive Director Barrett M. Christina if you have any questions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.